## Dalton St Michael's C.E. Primary School

Newsletter 31

June 15<sup>th</sup> 2018



On Monday we were fortunate enough to find out more about honey bees. We were able to watch them moving

and building inside a glass hive. We also completed many activities which helped us to consolidate our understanding.



A group of Miss Dowling's

class took part in a 'Tri-Golf' event at Tarleton Academy on Monday evening. Thank you to Miss Dowling and our parents for their support.

On Tuesday we welcomed a group of children from Belarus to our school. They experienced a school dinner, made clay tiles and played rounders with some of our children.

On Thursday Mrs Britton's class visited the Ironbridge

Museum. They looked at the museum and the 'working village' as well as experiencing old fairground rides.











## Stars of the Week

Nursery – **Ollie** for being so kind by sharing his toy with his friend because his friend was sad

Reception: **Joshua** for helping the Nursery children with their numbers during carpet time

Year one: **Noah** for trying hard adding 2 numbers in a game

Year two: **Poppy** for a brilliant 'Big Write' with Miss Dowling

Year three: Amelia for beautiful singing to songs from 'The Greatest Showman'

Year four: **Leo** for being so focussed and hard working during our first Yoga session

Year five: Alexia for being a generous and thoughtful friend to all in our class

Year six: **Harriet** for finding out lots of information whilst on our trip to Ironbridge

Attendance
Years 5 & 6 with 98.24%

## Next Week...

Year one two children will be taking part in Forest School activities on Thursday morning.